
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Advanced Notice: 
Marlborough hill closure from 13 - 29 January 2021 

 

We wish to advise you that Linear Developments LTD of 2 Lockwood Close Nottingham NG5 9JN will be 
carrying out trial holes on Marlborough Hill on 13th January 2021. 
Please note the section of road that will be closed is Marlborough Hill from the junction of Alfred Parade 
to the junction of Marlborough Hill place – see illustration. 
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Luke Slayford on 07384897828. 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused but trust you will appreciate the benefits of these works 
once completed.  
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